Landscape Project

Assisted homeowner in obtaining a permit to remove trees by conducting a sight distance study for
residential renovation as requested by City of Atlanta Department of Public Works.

The purpose of the study was to investigate the site, analyze the data and make recommendations
based on the findings in order to obtain a permit to remove certain trees to improve the sight distance
for vehicles exiting the driveway.



